
Comment from Steven Morris 

I am an e bike owner. I just bought the bike and bought one for my daughter age 42. We hope to 

use the bikes on Rail to Trails trails and other trails. They are class 2 bikes with a throttle and 

pedal assist. 

 

Normally we ride at about 10 mph. 

 

There is a National Forest Service bicycle trail system near Athens Ohio. We are not allowed to 

ride our bikes on that trail. That's a shame. I can't see any reason why we are not allowed to ride 

on those trails. The bikes weigh about 52 lbs. They will not do any more damage to the trails 

than regular bikes. 

 

I have included a photo of my bike. 

 

Thank you. 
 

 


